
 
 
 
March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Family 
 
As you are aware, we as a school consult regularly with families for feedback around many areas of school life, with one of these 
being extracurricular activities.  As such, I am writing to make you aware of a proposed Dixons Unity Academy Ski Trip in 2025.  
 
This trip would be for current years 7 to 10 students and would take place outside of term time to avoid any lost learning.  At 
present, we are currently obtaining quotes from a variety of booking agents but expect the total cost to be approximately £1200 
for travel, ski hire, lift passes, food and accommodation.  We recognise this represents a significant cost.  To support families 
there would be a range of payment options available including a payment plan. 
 
Therefore, at this stage I am looking to ascertain as to whether the trip would be viable to run next Academic Year.  If this is a 
trip you would like your child/ren to attend, please have them see myself for a printed version of this letter.  You are then to 
complete the letter of intent slip below and have them return it to Main Reception by Thursday 28 March. 
 
I thank you in advance for your support, should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact Main 
Reception. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

J McCormack 
 
Mr J McCormack 
Assistant Vice Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ski Trip 2025 
 
Please return this reply slip to Main Reception by Thursday 28 March 
 
I would like to register intent for the potential Dixons Unity Ski Trip in the 24/25 Academic Year for: 
 
Student Name: ______________________________________________________________      Tutor Group: _______________ 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _______________________________________________________    Date: ______________________ 
 
Print name (Parent / Carer): ________________________________________________________________________________ 


